COURSE REPEAT POLICY

A student can repeat a course and earn a satisfactory grade without limit.
All course attempts are recorded on the transcript, but only the most
recent attempt for credit will count toward graduation and be included in
the institutional GPA. This policy provides an opportunity for a student to
raise his or her GPA by re-taking a course and earning a higher grade, but
students must be aware that the most recent grade will count even if it is
lower. Different policies apply for students using financial aid. If you are
repeating a course please ensure that you understand the impact on your
financial aid.
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